

THE SCHOOL RECORD

Minford Local School District February 22, 2007



Highlights of the February 20, 2007, Regular Meeting of the Minford Local The next regular meeting will be March 20, 2007, at 6:00 p.m. in the High School Media Center.

Board of Education

BIRTHDAY WISHES TO:

FCC License and the resolution to call for a request for proposals in cooperation with New Boston Schools to lease the combined

Discussion was held concerning Minford's

Mar 1 Andrea VanHoose

channels out.

Tonya Coriell Mar 3 Mar 3 Elaine McGraw

Mar 4 Joann Weeks Diane Daniels Mar 6

Wayne Setty Mar 10

Steve Cayton

constitutional amendment petition campaign for school funding. Mar 12 Mar 12

Marsha Hull Mar 12 Lori Rolfe

In action the Board:

Also discussed was the proposed

Mar 17 Amy O'Dell

Approved the Open Enrollment Program for school year 2007-2008

Lynn Coriell Mar 22

Handbook.

and the Guidelines and Procedures

Authorized to advertise for bread and milk bids.

Mar 24 Susie Michael Mar 25 Alice Hagerman

Recognized the fine work of Minford faculty and staff and declared May 6-12, 2007 as Faculty and Staff

Mar 26 Dennis Evans

Adjusted the salary of Russell Breech, Masters and Elizabeth Coriell, Masters +15.

Appreciation Week.

received.

CONGRATULATIONS

Congratulations!

Congratulations to Ryan and Angie Stockham in the birth of their daughter, Hannah Faith. She was born Friday, February 16th weighing 6 lbs. 10 ozs.

Authorized a Request for Proposal concerning Minford and New Boston School Districts' FCC License and channels and to consider, analyze, accept or reject any proposals

GET WELL WISHES

Sharon Burchett



Make-up Days

have been received and are being considered. Should any revision occur due to make-up days being shifted, they will be recommended to the Board at their March 20th meeting.

Suggestions for revising the school calendar

Remembering Jerry



Having served with Jerry Ruark as a fellow principal, then as superintendent, I have collected many memories of our efforts to serve children here at Minford. Jerry had an educational philosophy and a leadership philosophy that we used to discuss and debate as professional educators often do. In reflecting on the way our teaching methodology and student-centered learning

has come full circle, Jerry would be very

much at home under our "new"

requirements.

Jerry loved his work and he loved his students. After retiring from Minford, he continued to work in education. If there are schools in Heaven, you can be sure that Jerry has already rang the bell for classes to start.

Dennis